
Hi	CANDIDATE	NAME, 
	 
The	Board	of	Examiners	has	completed	its	final	review	of	your	file	
and	I’m	pleased	to	inform	you	that	your	registration	is	granted	–	
you	have	met	the	requirements	for	registration	and	are	eligible	to	
become	a	practicing	member	of	the	ANSLS. 
	 
Please	note	that	your	registration	is	subject	to	terms,	conditions,	
or	restrictions	as	permitted	by	law.	Therefore,	before	you	can	be	
added	to	the	active	member	roster	and	hence	be	able	to	officially	
practice	you	will	need	to	complete	the	attached	liability	insurance	
form.	In	addition,	you	will	also	need	to	provide	us	with	your	full	
membership	fee	(prorated)	–	we	will	send	you	an	invoice	for	this	
once	you	are	sworn	in. 
	 
As	I	previously	mentioned	we	usually	have	the	swearing	in	at	our	
office	in	Dartmouth.	Can	you	please	let	me	know	your	availability	
for	INSERT	DATE	alternatively	if	you	are	unable	to	travel	to	
Dartmouth	we	can	make	arrangements	for	you	to	be	sworn	in	
virtually.	Just	let	me	know	your	preference.	
	 
Looking	forward	to	hearing	back	from	you! 
	 
	 
Cheers,	Simeon	


